
EDC promoting vacation rental
program
El Dorado County is putting on a meeting March 4 about the
Good Neighbor Program for vacation home rentals.

It starts at 11am in the conference room at the South Lake
Tahoe Library, 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

The purpose of the meeting is to explain how the Good Neighbor
Program  works  and  how  owners  or  their  agents  are  the
responsible party to encourage tenants to be courteous and
thoughtful in their actions. Another purpose of the program is
to explain the ordinance in plain English to visitors.

The brochure is also available online.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/03/edc-promoting-vacation-rental-program/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/03/edc-promoting-vacation-rental-program/
http://edcgov.us/Government/TaxCollector/Vacation_Home_Rental_Permit.aspx

